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February 2, 2015

Mark Wasserbauer

MNGEA State President

Minnesota National Guard Enlisted Association
4217 Dodge Street

Duluth, MN 55804-1449

Dear Mark:

Thank you for taking the time to stop by my Washington office.

I'm sorry I wasn't able to visit with you personally, but Ryan has updated me on your
discussion regarding the Minnesota National Guard Enlisted Association’s priorities for
2015.

I value your input and hope you will continue to keep in touch.

Please call me anytime with your suggestions and let me know whenever I can be helpful.

Thanks again!

Warmest Regards,

éé
Erik Paulsen
Member of Congress ([_1 ¢\L p s joTm k. IM o L\, !
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